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        Tuesday 18th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Y1/2 Trip to Belton House 

We have been busy planning an exciting end of year trip for Year 1 and 2! We have arranged to take the 
children to Belton House on Friday 12th July.  The trip will link to our current topic of ‘Hip Hip Hooray We’re 
Going On Holiday!’ where we will enjoy exploring the outside environments at Belton House during the 
summer, as well as enjoying using our climbing skills in the adventure playground. This will also link to our 
recent topic of ‘Our World’ where we will enjoy bird spotting and exploring different trees and plants in the 
gardens and park. We plan to leave school at 9.00am and will arrive back at school for approximately 
4.15pm.  

The total cost of the trip has been very kindly paid for by the Friends of School. 

 Please send your child dressed in non-uniform for this day. They will need to wear practical clothing for 
outdoors exploring and climbing. They should wear sensible shoes such as trainers.  

Mrs Barnes will be preparing packed lunches for us to take. She is offering ham or cheese sandwiches. Please 
indicate on the slip below which choice your child would like, or alternatively you can provide your child with 
a packed lunch.  Packed lunch orders cannot be accepted after Monday 1st July.  Children will also require an 
extra bottle of water for throughout the day. Lunch would be best in a disposable carrier bag with a name 
label on. They will also need a sunhat, sun cream and waterproof jacket so we are prepared for all weather! 
A backpack would be a sensible idea to carry their things.   

Yours sincerely 
Mrs Clayton and Mrs Watson 
Class Teachers 

Year 1 /2 Trip to Belton House Friday 12
th

 July 2019 
I give permission for my child _______________________      Class __________________  to visit Belton House on 
Friday 12th July.  
 
I would like to order a ham sandwich              I would like to order a cheese sandwich.  
 
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child.    

Signed ______________________________ Date ______________________ 

 


